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Wheel-Trans Transformation Program 2023 Update  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 12, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Forward a copy of this report to City Councilors for information. 

Advice and Other Information 

The TTC Board adopted the following member motion: 

That the TTC Board request staff to explore the implementation of a community bus 
service in Ward 24 Scarborough-Guildwood and report back as part of the TTC’s 
Annual Service Plan review.   

 


